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July 3, 2009

City Heights Community Development Corporation
4283 El Cajon Blvd.
San Diego, CA 92105

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with pleasure to write a letter of support for Mr. Anthony Grondin and
Grondin Construction.

Over the past five years Mr. Grondin has involved himself and his company in supporting
the mission of Rebuilding Together San Diego, a 501 C 3 non profit, in the renovation
and preservation of affordable housing for low-income homeowners. He has generously
donated time, expertise, materials and financial resources on numerous projects, which
has included two home renovations in the City Heights community.

I have only witnessed professionalism, integrity and compassion displayed in all the
undertakings of Grondin Construction and they have a respected reputation of a company
who walks it talk.

We a proud that Mr. and Mrs. Grondin have also chosen RTSD to volunteer on our board
of directors. Separately and together they have worked to strengthen our charitable
organization and in turn have impacted homes, neighborhoods and lives throughout

San Diego.

Our community has truly benefited by the involvement and dedication of Grondin
Construction, and I recommend that they be placed on the short list for any and all of
your project considerations.

Sincerely,

o)

Pamela Thorsch
Executive Dire._ctor

(619)231-7873  www.rebuildingtogethersd.org






